
South Hill School Council visit to Mountbatten Lodge

25th June 2024.



On Tuesday 25th June 2024, Mrs Toms and Mrs Albery took the 

School Council for a return visit to Mountbatten Lodge.  This 

term the pupils were playing some summer game in their 

garden. We all had the pleasure of meeting some of their 

delightful residents their names were Paul, Pat, Grace, 

John, Brenda and Ken. 



Daisy and Ellie encouraged Brenda on the pucks and she 

scored two hundred points!

Ellie said, “I made a new friend called Brenda”. 



One resident was an absolute star at skittles and scored 

three strikes in a row!



Jude was brilliant supporting the skittles activity and kept 

the residents score well. 



Ellie was a star with the summer bingo.



Ben and Frankie were a hit on the javelin activity and lots of 

residents took a turn.   



The residents said goodbye to Mrs Toms and Aya and 

said they enjoyed our visit today and the super 

activities, which were arranged by Mrs Albery.  What 

a wonderful occasion and thank you, School Council 

for accompanying Mrs Toms and I to this brilliant 

event. 
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